
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

Continuation of PUBLIC HEARING 

TO CONSIDER 

ECONOMIC INCENTIVES, PROJECT BRIGHTER DAY 

3 September, 2019 at 5:30 o'clock p.m. 

 

 

SUMMARY: 

 

A public hearing has been scheduled on 5 August 2019 in the above matter.  The hearing 

is to consider the request of Project Brighter Day Company (the “Company”) for 

economic development incentives.  At the August 5, 2019 meeting the Public Hearing 

was continued to September 3, 2019. 

  
  


